
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Dover                                                                                       Term: Christmas 2020 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning 

Another lovely term in Dover Class! 

 

We have been focusing on adjectives 

within our writing in English and used these 

to create noun phrases. We have also 

been ‘upgrading’ the language we use in 

conversation – it’s been lovely to hear 

Dover using a variety of adjectives within 

their speech.  

 

In Maths we have been looking at the 

inverse relationships of numbers. Revisiting 

number bonds and finding alternative 

methods when doing simple addition and 

subtraction.  

 

In art we have made lots of beautiful 

pictures and have had fun creating a 

massive paperchain as a whole class. We 

took the paperchain out into the MUGA to 

measure it and we were all amazed to find 

it is 22.3m long – that is almost as long as a 

brachiosaurus and the same length as the 

average gill fishing net (Dover did their 

research!) 

 

Dodgeball and kickball continue to be a 

favourite in P.E, even the adults have 

enjoyed getting involved! Everyone has 

been showing their competitive side when 

playing class quizzes and we have recently 

started using Kahoot.  

 

This term we have really enjoyed practising 

our play and decorating the classroom 

ready for Christmas! We really hope you 

enjoyed our performance of Arthur 

Christmas! 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful 

Christmas! 

The Dover Team 

 

Dates and events 

•Monday 4th January 2021 – Staff training – No school 

•Tuesday 5th January  – First day back of term 3 

•Friday 12th February -  Last Day of Term 3 

•Monday 21st February – First day back term 4 


